
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting

May 5, 2008

Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Eric Hatcher, Steve DiVirgilio

Roof repair of 5-8 Concord is complete.

1-6 Lex power panels have been replaced. 

Verizon has spread dirt and re-seeded over the trenches. Units that had not been wired in the attic have been 
completed.Verizon will be hosting a “Sign Up” party by the mailbox in the coming weeks.

The Board discussed landscaping, weekly mowing, sand remaining on the road and the stones at the front entrance.

Decks- PRVA will supply the approved stain, homeowners will supply the labor. Steven DiVirgilio is the contact 
person for decks. Steve will review decks and Danny will replace boards and do repairs as needed.

The Board discussed delinquent homeowners and those that will be turned over to the attorney for collection.

Minutes approved 5-0.

Next meeting Monday July 7  6 pm 3 Lex.

June’s meeting will be via email as 2 Board members could not meet on the first Monday in June.


